
Prison Rape Elimination Act

The Department of Corrections 
(DOC) is committed to providing 
a safe and healthy environment 
for the incarcerated and staff. 
DOC has zero-tolerance for 
sexual misconduct in any form.

What should I do if I suspect my loved one is being harassed, 
being pressured for sex or is a victim of sexual abuse or assault?

Write a letter to the Director of PREA Services or email: 
DOCPREA@doc1.wa.gov
Encourage your loved one to report and/or seek support.

Call the PREA Hotline at

800-586-9431 V/TTY/TDD
844-242-1201

This is a toll-free number where callers can leave recorded messages.
Messages are checked every business day.
You don’t have to give your name, but it is critical that you provide as many details as possible.
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